
    

This web site and the materials appearing in it are intended to provide you with 
general information about Georgia Legal Services Program, its services and its 
locations. The site and the materials are not intended to advertise our services, to 
solicit clients or to provide legal advice.  You should not rely on the posted 
materials as advice about specific legal problems. Such advice can be rendered 
only by competent counsel familiar with the particular facts and circumstances of 
your legal problem. 

Posting and viewing of the materials on our web site is not intended to constitute 
the rendering of legal advice to you or to create an attorney-client relationship 
with you, the viewer.  The purpose of this website is to help you find information 
and to help you contact us so that you may apply to become a client of Georgia 
Legal Services Program. 

If you are not presently a client of Georgia Legal Services Progam, please do 
not e-mail us any information about your legal problems until you have made 
direct contact with one of attorneys or paralegals— we cannot guarantee that 
information you send over the Internet will remain secure, so any such 
communications may not be secure, will not be privileged and may be disclosed 
to others. Once we have determined that we have no conflict in advising you, we 
would be pleased to discuss your situation in more depth. 


